
 
 

 

 

April 28, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for The University of Houston Technology Bridge in fiscal year 2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 5000 Gulf Freeway, Houston, TX 

77204.  

 

The funding would be used to reconfigure and build out new space to better meet the needs of 

both University of Houston researchers and industry partners. Such growth would contribute 

significantly to the Greater Houston area’s economy, providing new job opportunities and 

drawing sizeable new industry partners to the area. Completing this project would create a new 

mentoring studio, workforce development training rooms, and shared event space. Additionally, 

it would significantly increase the University of Houston Technology Bridge’s overall capacity 

to provide space to new industry partners, providing students with a myriad of opportunities. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

M   
Member of Congress 


